# Jamieson PAC General Meeting (ZOOM) May 14, 2020

#### Minutes

## In attendance:

#### **Executive Members**

Kathy TranCindy LingLily ChengWanda ChowMei Ling KongAnita LumJacqueline TiongJanice YipSteven Bartlett

Natasha Miladinovic

#### **General Members**

David Wang Nora Again Peter Wong Olivia
Darren Parko Kaori A. Katherine Heng Michelle To
Zenan Li Mia Ginny Jeremy Jang
Joanne Ng

#### Call to Order

Kathy Tran called meeting order at 7:01 pm

## **Approval of Agenda**

Cindy motions to approve agenda, seconded by Jacqueline, motion carried.

# Approval of previous General minutes – February 20, 2020

Cindy motions to approve minutes, seconded by Edwin, motion carried.

## Chair's Report: Kathy Tran

- Hope everyone is staying safe at home with your kids
- All of planned activities (e.g. Strings concert, Grad activities, etc.) are cancelled
- Hope to host AGM in person; it will be held on June 18<sup>th</sup> at 7 pm
- Kudos to all the teachers who are doing online teaching and all of our kids doing online learning

# Principal's Report: Natasha Miladinovic

- Everyone doing their best they can; it's been a steep learning curve for everyone
- Thank you to teachers and parents for all that they are doing during this unprecedented time
- Sad that all of our events are cancelled, including welcome kindergarten and Grade 7 camping trip

- Tomorrow, there will be another announcement from Premier Horgan and Minister Fleming on details of COVID moving to Stage 3 and implications for schools
- Once we hear from VSB, we will share more information with Jamieson families
- We are working on school plan for next year: 510 students have enrolled for next school year, we will have 21 divisions, and we continue to work on staffing
- Report cards will be going home similar to January and will look at continuity of learning with focus on numeracy and literacy
- Steven Bartlett is leaving to Crosstown; Lena Ling coming to Jamieson
- With respect to taking student's belongs home: Natasha advised that we will know more next Tuesday / Wednesday when we find out more about what return of school will look like

# Treasurer's Report: Kim Lai

- Kathy shared Treasurer's report to date
- Revenue will be low this term due to no Hot Lunch
- Cash drive is currently stalled at \$6,000, our goal is \$15,000 for our Technology Fund
- We are applying for the Gaming grant, but it will likely be lower due to Casinos being closed during this time (i.e. decreased revenues).

## **Old Business**

- Yearbook
  - We will have a mini version of the year book
  - Edwin and Brent are working on putting it together; if you have photos, please send it to any of our PAC execs via email: <a href="mailto:info@jamiesonpac.com">info@jamiesonpac.com</a>
  - Will have pre-ordering for students who want a year book
- Teacher Appreciation
  - We cannot gather to do our usual teacher appreciation this year so we will postpone to September

#### **New Business**

- AGM
  - Will be held on June 18<sup>th</sup> at 7pm; please come as this is an important meeting where we vote/ determine our PAC executive team
  - Let us know if you are interested in becoming more involved or would like to join

# **Adjournment**

Edwin motions to adjourn meeting; seconded by Wanda, meeting adjourned at 7:17 pm.